
If you have any questions or want to learn more about the NCPA LDF, 
please contact Eric Nielsen at ldf@ncpa.org or 703.600.1182.

National Community Pharmacists Association LDF
The Legislative/Legal Defense Fund: Defending Community Pharmacy

What does LDF do?
The LDF funds NCPA’s 

federal and state government 
affairs activities on your behalf. 

Running an effective legislative and 
regulatory affairs program  

can be quite costly. 

NCPA needs a well-funded 
LDF to fight back against  

the PBMs’ deep pockets. 

Despite being outspent, NCPA and 
the grassroots efforts of members 

have advanced PBM reform initiatives 
across all branches of government.

From Congress to 
the courts and from 
the state house to 

the White House, the 
NCPA LDF is fighting 
for your pharmacy.  

The LDF funds NCPA’s 
involvement in court 

cases, public awareness 
campaigns, and 

grassroots engagement 
while supporting 

NCPA’s federal and 
state government affairs 

activities.

Why should I  
invest in the LDF?Community pharmacy 

is subject to pervasive 
federal regulation. 

The government plays 
the leading role 

in reimbursement policy 
for Medicare and 

Medicaid patients. 

Over $2 million
total LDF receipts in FY 2023

A fully-funded government affairs 
operation is necessary to keep 
the tide turning in our favor and 

can cost over $3 million a year. 

The health care industry alone spent 
$745,396,217 

on lobbying in 2023.

CVS HEALTH/ 
CAREMARK $12.48M

UNITEDHEALTHCARE/
OPTUM RX $10.76M

CIGNA/ 
EXPRESS SCRIPTS $10.42M

NCPA $1.44M

PCMA $15.43M

696 total investments 
in LDF in 2023

Corporate 
$1,403,000

Individual 
$691,000

Total
$2,094,000

To find out 
more about 
the NCPA 

LDF and to 
get the latest 
information, 
please visit 

ncpa.org/ldf.


